Legislators,

| fully support HB 2358, prohibiting employers from permitting or requiring agricultural workers to work in excess of 40 hours in one
workweek, unless workers are compensated for overtime hours worked. Farm workers make $15,000-17,400 annually on average,
and they have been excluded from minimum wage, overtime pay and the right to collective bargain since 1938. Our standards are
no better than 1938, for this valuable community that feeds us.

Please show these essential workers, their families and communities we are better.

Sincerely,

Amanda Clark
Salem, OR



